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August 26, 2022

MEMORANDUM
FOR : All Regional Executive Directors
Bureau Directors
Heads of Attached Agencies
ATTENTION : PWD Focal Persons
FROM :  The Director

Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service

SUBJECT : 19" CEREBRAL PALSY AWARENESS AND PROTECTION WEEK
FROM SEPTEMBER 16-22, 2022

The National Council on Disability Affairs (NCDA) is inviting the participation of all national
government agencies to observe the 19" Cerebral Palsy Awareness and Protection Week celebration
from September 16 to 22, 2022 with the theme:”Edukasyon, Isports, Talento.. GAMITIN Taong
may Cerebral Palsy-PALAKASIN Partisipasyon.. PATIBAYIN.” The celebration also aims to
create an environment that will allow persons with cerebral palsy to enjoy productive lives thru raising
public awareness throughout society.

As an active partner of NCDA, your office is encourage to join the week-long celebration by:

1. Hanging of a streamer with prescribed designed on the 19" Cerebral Palsy Awareness and
Protection (CPAP) Week celebration which can be downloaded at NCDA website,
www.ncda.gov.ph;

2. Conduct of activities for PWDs and Senior Citizens;

3. Submission of report on the said celebration to the Strategic Communication and
Initiatives Service using attached template.

Attached is a copy of Proclamation No. 588 (2004) of CPAP celebration.

Your support in this endeavor will be highly appreciated.

Copy Furnished:
USEC Jonas R. Leones, CESO
ASEC Hiro V. Masuda, DBA, CESO Ill
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